
OVER $52,000 raised!  A HUGE THANK YOU to ALL!!! 
 
On April 20th 2018, our annual Cambodian Fundraiser was held at the 
Trinity Presbyterian Church on Bayview Avenue. There was a lesson 
from Barbara, a presentation from Patti, lots of door prizes, and many 
goodies to be bid on in the Silent Auction. And, 160 people came to 
support our schools and other projects in Cambodia.  
 

 
They generously donated to our event. Some of them also gave us items for the Silent Auction. And many 
others, who were not in attendance, either 
donated money or Silent Auction items or 
both.    
 
AND, we raised over $52,000!!!! Thank you so 
much to all of you. We are very grateful. 
 
Thank you also to Alex Kornel, Ron Bishop, 
and Stephen Laufer, who all gave up their day 
to be with us and run the bridge game so 
efficiently and with such aplomb.  
 
Thanks to Ann & Ron Katz, Josee Hammill, 
and Enid Roitman, who were there for the set 
up on Thursday evening, as well.  
 
Thanks to Jane Stephenson for assisting with 
registration.  
 
And many thanks again to Josee and Enid, 
who worked tirelessly at the event to ensure 
all went smoothly, working the registration and 
organizing the collection of the Silent Auction 
payments at the end of the day.  
 
Enid also prepares all of the slips for the Silent Auction and makes it look so inviting. She is amazing! Without 
all of this help, we really could not run this event.  
 
So, many thanks to all of the people, that made it happen. 
 
And a huge thank you to all of our Sponsors, who donated such amazing things for our Silent Auction.  
 
Please see the list of their names on our websites and please support them. They really deserve all of our 
support. 
 
Thanks, as well, to Trinity Presbyterian Church for allowing us to hold our fundraiser there. The staff worked 
Thursday evening and Friday during the day, to ensure that all went smoothly. We are so appreciative. 
 
Thank You! Thank You! Thank You! to each and every one of you.  
 
For those who attended, we hope you enjoyed the day as much as we did.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Barbara Seagram & Patti Lee 
 


